Regular Selectmen's meeting - all members present Meeting held on Monday due to conflicting with School Budget Meeting on Tuesday night.

A petition was presented by Gary Wadsworth for a Special Town Meeting to allow easement on the moratorium of the Sub-division Law in this one case to enable him to build a house on his lot.

Publishing minutes of Selectmen's meetings in the Shopping Guide was brought up for discussion by John Prince of the Citizen's Committee and voted two to one to do so until the townspeople have an opportunity to vote on the question at a Special Town Meeting.

Completion of work on the new Zoning Ordinance was questioned by Bonnie Watson and Chairman reported it was his understanding that it was nearly ready to send to the printer.

CETA application has been returned and voted not to participate due to unfavorable conditions involved.

Bonnie Watson was appointed as an alternate on the Planning Board.

Voted to write the Selectmen of Lovell requesting information as to whether Crystal Hamilton owned property in that town before considering what the town can do for her.